
From: customerservices ptsd <customerservices.ptsd@bristol.gov.uk>
Sent: 18 Mar 2024 05:52:24
To:
Cc:
Subject: FW: Application invalid for 24/00972/VP - The Vincent Redland Hill Bristol BS6 6BJ reply by 2 April 2024
Attachments: The Vincent - Tree Safety Survey and Management Plan - 23_VTA_10_35.pdf

From: Info Wildwood 
Sent: Monday, March 18, 2024 3:39 PM
To: Development Management <development.management@bristol.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Application invalid for 24/00972/VP - The Vincent Redland Hill Bristol BS6 6BJ reply by 2 April 2024

Re: 24/00972/VP - The Vincent Redland Hill Bristol BS6 6BJ Dear Development Management Team, Please see attached arboricultural survey. The works applied for are the recommendations from this survey. I have also applied for two recommendations
ZjQcmQRYFpfptBannerStart

This Message Is from an External Sender

This message came from outside Bristol City Council, think before opening attachments or clicking links
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Re: 24/00972/VP - The Vincent Redland Hill Bristol BS6 6BJ

Dear Development Management Team,

Please see attached arboricultural survey. The works applied for are the recommendations from this survey. I have also applied for
two recommendations of my own that I believe should have been picked up in the survey but weren't. These are T28: Beech - Thin
out heavy limb to northwest by 20% to reduce sail effect and resultant force on compromised union - this is a very heavy limb with
a significant debarked area at its union with the trunk. Cobra braces have previously been installed but crown thinning this limb
was recommended to reduce lateral forces from wind as well as weight.
T29: Poplar - Remove deadwood and broken branches, canopy-lift to 5m (no reduction to height or spread) - Deadwood/ broken
branches present, lower branches will inevitably be removed in time so recommend removing now to minimise pruning wound
size.

Regarding the trees not subject to tpos, I will submit another application.

Best regards,

Tom Carlyon
Director
Wildwood Treecare

On Tue, 12 Mar 2024 at 15:26, <development.management@bristol.gov.uk> wrote:

Please see the attached letter
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